NOTICE TO COMPETITORS
4th LAGHI MARGONARA
TROPRHY.

Having heard the Municipal
Administration which gave
a negative opinion on the
conduct of the event due to
the increase in the covid19
pandemic, we announce
that the event in question
will be postponed to 2021.

The board of the Racing
Club Margonara



